
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

15.05.2024 

 

To, 

National Stock Exchange of India Limited (NSE), 

Exchange Plaza, Bandra Kurla Complex,  

Bandra East, Mumbai - 400051 

 

Ref: SYMBOL: BAWEJA 

 

Subject: Intimation regarding change of Corporate Identification Number (CIN) of the 

Company: 
 

Dear Sir / Madam, 

 

We hereby inform that pursuant to the listing of equity shares of the Company on the 

recognised Stock Exchange namely National Stock Exchange of India Limited- Emerge (SME) 

and further based on our application, Corporate Identification Number (CIN) of the Company 

has recently been changed on Ministry of Corporate Affairs (MCA) from 

'U92112MH2001PLC131253’ to ‘L92112MH2001PLC131253’. 

 

The intimation is also available on the website of the Company i.e. 

www.bawejastudios.com/investors. 

 

We request you to take note of the same. 

 
Thanking You, 

 

Yours Sincerely 

 

For Baweja Studios Limited 

 

 

 

Nidhi Gajera 

Company Secretary and Compliance Officer 
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